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university of oregon

15 June 2009
This letter is written in support of the continued employment of Josh Rogers so that he may continue to contribute to our long running Mapping History project.  Mr. Rogers has been engaged, while supported by Dr. Bothun, in this project for the last 3 years.  This project is continuing through support and interest of various publishing companies such as Pearson and a new startup, interactive software company called Great River Tech. 
.  

Mr. Rogers critical role is to provide support for the presentation of content developed by Nicols and Mohr, professors of history, and to develop and maintain the navigation system. Some of the latter is currently supported by ed tech awards as well as a recent award from the Brown Foundation and the Williams Teaching Fellows program
John Nicols, professor of history, 64817, nic@uoregon.edu

With best wishes, 
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John Nicols, 

Professor of History and of Classics
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